
 

 

4th July 2024 

 

Last week, Codan was proud to team up with Hills Biodiversity to plant 500 native trees and plants at the Mt 
Barker Springs Water Reserve in the Adelaide Hills.  

Thirty years ago the Mt Barker Springs site, also known as Drovers’ Rest, was thriving with native grasses, 
forbs and sedges. Recently the land has been heavily grazed, reducing native vegetation and enabling exotic 
plants to thrive and the soil to degrade. A significant regeneration project is now underway at the site, led by 
the fantastic team at Hills Biodiversity, which is focused on restoring the native grassland and enhancing the 
local biodiversity of Mt Barker Springs. This activity aligns with Codan’s commitment to support initiatives 
that create a positive environmental impact on the wider community.  

Our employees had a fantastic time planting at the site and contributing to this worthwhile restoration 
project. ઇઈઉઊઋ 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 


